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Mr. John A. Griffin, Director

Division of Politico-
Military Security Affairs

Of fice of International Security
Affairs

Department of Energy
'.!a shi ngton, D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Griffin:

Enclosed is an application for an e/Dort license received recently by NRC
for a nuclear expart falling within the Executive Eranch generic approvals
of February 10, 1931 and May 6,1981 for reloads of low-enriched uranium fuel, but
for which a letter of assurance is required that the material will be
subject to all of the terms and conditions of an agreement for cooperation.
Your assistance in obtaining the necessary assurance letter will be appreciated.

Sincerely,
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James V. Zinmerman, Assistant Director
Export / Import and International Safeguards
Of fice of International Programs

Enclosure:
Appl dtd 7-21-82
(X5NM01979)
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